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                          SAVE THE DATE 
To: Optometric Colleagues 

From: Monica Kalia, OD & Nathan Pelsor, OD 

Subject: Dinner & Continuing Education Lecture 

Date: Tuesday, August 30th, 2022 

Time: 6:00 PM Reception, 6:30 PM Dinner & CE 

Place:  Biaggi’s Ristorante Italiano  
6401 E. Lloyd Expy. #3 
Evansville, IN  47715  

 
Topics: “Retinal Detachment Surgery: One Size Does Not Fit All” and “Vision after 
Retina Surgery” 
 

Speakers: Andrew Strand, DO, and Shivani Reddy, MD 

CE Credits: 2 Hours COPE pending, Cosponsored by University of Pikeville 
Kentucky College of Optometry 
 
RSVP: Call Kathy @ (812) 424-2020 or (800) 489-2020 

Please Note: On June 29, 2022, the Office of Inspector General (OIG) for the U.S. 
Department of Health and Human Services published Advisory Opinion 22-14. In 
order to be in compliance with this, all attendees are asked to submit $10 ($5 per 
credit hour) either at the door or in advance or by going to the link or scanning the 
QR code below.  The monies collected from the CE event will be directly put back 
into the community. We will announce the recipient on August 30th. Thank you 
for your understanding!  
 

https://talleyeye.com/CEReg     
 

 
 


